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RE: Trip to Bristol Zoo July 17th 2018 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian            19 June 2018 
 
I am writing to you with information about an enrichment trip to Bristol Zoo in the last week 
of the academic year. The English Faculty would like to celebrate a fantastic year with our 
pupils by visiting Bristol Zoo for the day. Of course, we will be asking pupils to do a little bit 
of descriptive writing while they are there! 
 
A coach will pick us up from St Martin’s Road (bottom of the drive) at 8am and we will 
return to the same place at approximately 3.30pm. 
 
Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch a suitable wet-weather coat (just in case!). Pupils 
in receipt of free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch from the school 
canteen.  
 
If you would like your child to join us, please complete the attached consent form and hand 
it in with the full cost of the trip to the Finance Office.  Payments can be accepted in cash 
or by cheque (payable to St Martin’s School).  The trip will be filled on a first come first 
served basis.  
 
The cost of the trip is £18 per pupil. This includes transport, zoo entry and insurance.  
Deadline: Friday June 29th 2018. 
 
Regards 

 
 
Miss Lois Banks  
Head of English 

 

St Martin’s School 
Ysgol Martin Sant 

Hillside, Caerphilly CF83 1UW 

Tel. Ffôn: 029 20 858050 

Fax. Ffacs 029 20 858051 

E-mail E-bost: STMCA@CAERPHILLY.GOV.UK 
 

Website Safle wê 

http://www.stmartins.caerphilly.sch.uk 

Headteacher/Prifathro: Mr L Jarvis 
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